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RECOMMENDATION LETTER

This is to attest that Jainaba Jallow is a Nurse Attendant working in the Hospital since 2019. She
has served at various Units of the Hospital including the Surgical Ward, Medical Ward and most
recently the Operating Theatre.

During the period I have not known anything adverse of her. She proves to be capable, efficient,
hardworking and assertive in his duties and responsibilities as a Nurse Attendant.

Ms. Jallow has a good record of punctuality, regularity, respect and hard work. Above all, she
works amicably with his supervisors, peers, and subordinates alike. She has high regards for
authorities and demonstrates professionalism in whatever she says and does. She has sterling
qualities exemplified by the way and manner she discharges her functions as a Nurse Attendant.

Ms. Jallow has great passion for the profession and makes the interest of her patients and clients
a top priority in her daily activities. She is well known for her indulgence and sacrifice to satisfy
the needs of the patients she cares for.

Her quest for knowledge made her a frequent user of the hospital library and a regular attendant
of the continuous education programs organized by the Hospital Management.

Her charismatic qualities earn her the respect and confidence of the management, staff, patients
and escorts alike.

[ have no doubt that if given the opportunity she will measure up to expectation in any field of
studies she wants to Pursue.

I therefore would not hesitate to recommend her for any further education she wants to pursue.

Thank you

Yours Sincerely

Fatou Kah

Principal Nursing Officer
Bwiam General Hospital 114 It ’ PA



